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Since the last AGM meeting in 2024, several excellent international

regattas have been held. The high number of participants shows that we are on the right track.
The 2024 European Championships in Mallorca / Palma took place for the first time in this area
and were well attended with 84 participants. This year's European Championships were

held in Germany /Warnemiinde and 111 sailors participated. The absolute highlight of the

year will be the World Championships on Lake Garda / Nargo- Torbole with a record 214 boats.
There will also be interesting World Championship venues in the coming years.

In 2026 in Denmark / Skovshoved and in 2027 Thailand / Pattaya. The European Championships
in 2026 will take place in a venue in the Netherlands.

Especially in Europe, the OK dinghy remains very popular, and the number of sailors

is stable or continues to rise. This is a very positive development.
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